
WHAT
The City of San José's Municipal Water System (Muni Water), is one of three drinking water 
suppliers in San José. Muni Water will coordinate a potable water pipeline replacement project 
on North First Street (Southbound lanes), between Trimble Road and Orchard Parkway. 
The new pipeline will improve overall system resiliency. 

WHEN
The project will begin October 2019 with estimated completion of May 2020. The construction 
work will be from 8:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. Monday through Friday. 

WHAT TO EXPECT
During construction, temporary traffic controls such as lane closures/detours and parking 
restrictions in and around the project area will be implemented. Normal traffic and parking lanes 
will be available during non-working hours. 
The contractor will make every effort to keep
dust to a minimum. Please expect an increased 
level of noise during the construction period. 

CONTACT US
If you have any questions or concerns about 
the construction activities for this project, 
please contact the San José Municipal Water 
System office at (408) 277-3671.

San José Municipal Water System thanks you 
for your patience while we work to improve 
your water system. 
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